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Dragon, Karen E.

From: Lt. Christopher Neville [cneville@gardencityny.net]
Sent:  Thursday, March 03, 2005 9:41 AM

To: NIOSH Docket Office; 'timetoexit@local67.com’
Subject: SCBA ESLI Docket # NIOSH-034

| whole-heartedly support this change. It is long overdue and will go a long way towards saving the lives of some of the
100 + Firefighters who lose their lives in the line of duty each year.

Lt. Christopher Neville

IAFF Local 1588
Garden City, NY - FD

3/9/2005



